
AVON TOWNSHIP 

 

Notice Of An Interim Ordinance Establishing A Moratorium 

On New Solar Projects Within Avon Township 
 

It is the intent and effect of this Ordinance to prohibit the creation of new 

Solar Projects greater than 40 kW until Avon Township can study the effects 

of such activities and the appropriateness of existing regulations.  A printed 

copy of the ordinance is available for inspection by any person during regular 

office hours at the Avon Township Hall, 16881 Queens Road, Avon MN, and 

on the township website (see Resolution 08-09-23-1). 

 

Stephen Saupe, Clerk 

Email: clerk@avontownship.org 

Website: www://avontownship.org 
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